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Dementia Australia Information Session 

Thanks to Federal Government funding, we are excited to visit and provide a free 
information session for Bathurst NSW, on the 22 April 2021.  

Dementia Australia supports people of all ages living with all forms of dementia, their 
families and carers. As a GP or Allied Health Service provider have concerns about a 
client with changes to memory, thinking or behaviour, we able to provide support and 
information to assist your client. Our highly experienced and qualified staff provide 
information, support and education services and can assist you to access supports 
and services in your community for your clients. 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite all the GP’s and Allied Health Service 
provider to this information session on Dementia Australia and the services we 
provide, over a breakfast meeting at: 

CWA Hall  
172 Russell Street, Bathurst NSW 2795 
Thursday 22 April 2021 
7.15am to 9am 

A complimentary breakfast will be provided. Booking is required as we have limited 
seat, therefore please RSPV by 20 April 2021. 

For more information and bookings:  
Please email NSW.Referrals@dementia.org.au 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
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